
  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN ADMIT LETTER 
 

 
 

Date: 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
Thank you for registering your child for kindergarten. We are pleased to inform you that your child, 

_____________________________________, will be admitted to kindergarten as of September 2017. 

 

We believe school success depends upon good communication between home and school. Therefore, in 

September, you and your child will be notified to come to school for an introductory conference with your 

child’s kindergarten teacher. 

 
We look forward to a productive home and school partnership. Have a wonderful summer. 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

School Principal 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN WAIT 

LIST LETTER 
 

 
 

Date: 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
Thank you for registering your child for kindergarten. Unfortunately, our classes have reached 

their grade and space capacity and your child will be placed on a wait list. Please be advised 

that your student is # _______ on the wait list. 

 

Your information will be forwarded to the Office of Student Enrollment and Placement 

(OSEP) and you will be notified of an alternate school for your student.  If you have any 

additional questions, please contact OSEP at 215-400-4290. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

School Principal 

 
 

 


